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 NEWSLETTER 
 
 

KINDNESS   RESILIENCE   EXCELLENCE   RESPECT 

 

 

Term 2 Week 5 
Thursday 30th May 2019 

Principal:  Rebecca Pears 
 

  

 

June 
4th Assembly – 9:00am – Gym 

5th  Botanic Gardens Excursion – KG2 & HW5 

6th  Science Show – Recp - Yr2’s 

7th  Parents & Friends Mtg – 9am Staff Rm. 

 

 
10th  Public Holiday – Queens Birthday 
11th  Pupil Free Day 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Review 
Next Monday and Tuesday (3rd and 4th of June) our school will be externally reviewed.  We will have Phil Garner, 
External Review Officer and Ronnie Alderman, a Review Principal working with us.  They will be observing classes 
and meeting with teachers, students, parents and leadership staff.  The review will be very useful as it will reaffirm 
our good practices and processes and provide us with information that will help us to further develop and further 
improve our practice. 
 
Courtyard Play 
The courtyard area is becoming a very popular play space.  Children playing in this area are able to access board 
games, chess, drawing equipment, participate in any quiet activity from the cupboard.  It is a great play area 
particularly for children not feeling comfortable in the yard as it ensures they have something to do during recess 
and lunch. 
 
If your child is experiencing difficulties in the yard please speak to their classroom teacher or contact me so we 
can work with them, to make sure they are enjoying school. 
 
Attendance 
As outlined in our attendance policy, we believe that learning lost due to absenteeism or lateness can never be 
adequately replaced.  So, please make sure your child has regular attendance and is on time for school (a student 
is deemed late if they arrive after 8:50am).  Our literacy and numeracy programs often occur at the start of the 
school day and therefore it is very important that children arrive on time.  If your child is to be absent please ensure 
that school is notified in relation to the reason for the absence.  Thank you for your support. 

 
Pupil Free 
Tuesday the 11th of June is our next pupil free day.  Staff will be working with Ali Newbold, our 
literacy coach, to further improve our practice in relation to teaching writing. 
 
The 10th of June is a public holiday for the Queen’s Birthday and consequently the school will 
also be closed on this day. 

 

Important Dates 
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Lunch Orders 
When ordering your children’s lunches from CaffeTeca please write your child’s full name and room number 
onto the bag.  This will ensure that your children receive their correct lunch order. 

Kind regards, 
Rebecca Pears – Principal 

 
 
Assembly Awards 21 May 2019 
Value Awards 
 
Kindness awarded to:  
Harriet (LH13) 
Annabelle (AR14) 
Emily (MK7) 
Amelia(PM9)  
Sofia MB1) 
 
Excellence awarded to: 
Leo (TC8)  
Zoe (LS4) 
 
Respect awarded to: 
Poppy (LE11)  
Jeffrey (ML6) 
James (KG2) 
Quang (HW5) 
 
Resilience awarded to: 
Ignatia (TK12) 
Isla (TJ3) 
 
Achievement awards to: 
Omar (LH13) - Showing great achievement in learning to read. 
Carter (AR14) - Great achievement in learning to 
read. 
Kate (MK7) - For her creative and well-illustrated 
narrative plan which included a setting, 
characters, a problem and resolution. Well done 
Kate. 
Hai (PM9) - An impressively persuasive letter 
about improving our classroom. 
Elsa (MB1) - For writing descriptive stories, 
editing her work and taking on feedback. 
Amelia (TK12) - Creativity with her narrative 
writing and incorporation of a wide range of 
vocabulary, helping to bring her stories to life. 
Dash (LE11) - For your love of learning & your 
willingness to share your ideas with others. 
Hana (TC8) - Using descriptive and precise 
language to describe her main character. 
Tabitha (TJ3) - Producing a high level narrative text using complex vocabulary. 
Cathy (ML6) - Demonstrating a fantastic improvement in all aspects of her writing. 
Poppy (LS4) - For putting herself in the ‘stretch zone’ and demonstrating courage. 
Annabel (KG2) - Displaying a positive attitude to learning. 
Bere-Kai HW5) - Being an eloquent, switched-on contributor during Guided Reading sessions. 
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RECONCILIATION WEEK 2019 

This week is National Reconciliation Week (NRW).  The 2019 theme for NRW is 
‘Grounded in Truth – Walk Together with Courage’. This theme emphasizes the 
importance of ‘truth-telling’ about Australia’s colonial history, and is symbolized through 
the stunning image of the ‘Tree of truth’. 
  
At NAPS the ‘Tree of Truth’ is on display everywhere. In the art room students have 
been ‘unpacking’ the tree’s symbolism and designing their own reconciliation imagery. 
In the library students are engaging with indigenous themed art and literature. In 
classrooms, teachers and students are sharing important conversations. 
 
NAPS is committed to the process of reconciliation, and to ensuring our students gain 
a rich appreciation and understanding of ATSI history and culture. NAPS Governing 
Council has recently endorsed our first Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP). The RAP 
provides a roadmap and foundation for future reconciliation action at NAPS. 

Dan Grieve - EALD Teacher 
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Congratulations to the following students who have now completed the challenge:- Susie 
Corfield, Willow Montgomery, Zara Nouman, Elena Flanagan, Olivia Duance-Hanlon, 
Mitchell McMullen, Max McMullen, Paul Chippett, Vladimir Ganulich, Callum Robertson, Efia 

Pan & Siddhi Chaturbhuj. 
Megan Kitchin - Teacher & Librarian 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE (OSHC) NEWS 

 

 
Shamee - NAPS OSHC Acting Director 
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ENTERTAINMENT BOOK FUNDRAISER- BOOKS ARE NOW AVAILABLE 

 

Entertainment books are now available from Mark in the front office or you can order now by clicking the link 
below.  This is a very effective fundraiser for the school. The Entertainment Book is popular with families, providing 
offers for many of the area’s best restaurants, cafes, activities, hotel accommodation and more.  Books are packed 
with hundreds of up to 50% off and 2-for-1 offers. 

 

Families and friends can purchase the books for only $70 and receive over $20,000 in valuable offers that they 
can use all year, from now until 1st June 2020 and the best part is that for each book sold, the school receives 
$14 towards our fundraising efforts. 

 

If you have an iPhone or android mobile phone you may wish to purchase a digital copy of the Entertainment book 
by clicking on the following link https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/161p659 and nominating 
North Adelaide Primary School.  A book is on display in the front foyer of the school. 

 

 
 

 

 

ORDER NOW. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

North Adelaide Primary School 
Lorraine Garfitt 

82671644 
lorraine.garfitt159@schools.sa.edu.au 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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